LIFESPAN Representative Memo, September 2020



Hi All,

Well, we still have summer weather and that is fine with me but we still have problems with that pesky virus and that is not so fine with me!

There is really not much news for all of you this month.  We have no definitive answer when asked if our October 13th dinner will still take place.  Unless the governor eases all restrictions, it probably will not happen.  We are exploring options and will let everyone know as soon as we do.

We have ordered a limited number of a new Christmas card design (small card).  Please let me know if you will be able to offer cards this year.  We will be offering the new, small card, and cards from previous years (which will probably be discounted)

[bookmark: _GoBack]You will find flyers for Life Chain and Day of Remembrance attached to this email.  

With an abundance hope and faith, we are moving forward with the bus trip to Washington DC in January.  Registration begins this month.  Please see the flyer for details. 

These are difficult times for all of us.  Please remember that we are working reduced hours in the office to save some money.  If you can’t reach anyone in the office and you have an urgent need, call my personal cell phone, 248-561-6197

Love Life!


Diane, Lynn and Maria
